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News
Vaias Named to HPRP Board

 

Emily Vaias has been named to the Homeless Persons Representation Project Board of Directors. After 20 years of being
a volunteer for HPRP and coordinating the firm’s pro bono efforts on their behalf, Ms. Vaias will now join the HPRP Board
in helping to achieve their mission of ending homelessness in Maryland by providing free legal services for low-income
persons who are homeless or at risk of becoming homeless.


